
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cross Country 

Well done to all of the 

children who have 

taken part in cross 

country races this 

term!  

 

 

 

Table Tennis England visitors 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 were lucky to attend a special workshop led 

by two Table Tennis England professionals! It was lovely to have 

some ‘sports leaders’ from the local high school who came to help 

with the session. The children’s impeccable behaviour was 

commented on by our visitors. 
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Drama Club 

Mrs Hughes has continued 

to run the drama club 

after school. They are 

preparing for the 

competition at The 

Festival of Performing 

Arts in Wharfedale 

during the summer term.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 and 6 Residential Trip – Boggle Hole, Whitby 

The children in Class 4 had a wonderful residential trip to Boggle Hole in Whitby. They 

hunted for fossils at the cove, walked along the beach to Robin Hood’s Bay and enjoyed a 

fire pit in the woods. A highlight was the pirate party where everybody had a lot of fun! 

 

 

 

World Book Day  

We all thoroughly enjoyed World Book Day this year! 

There were some fantastic costumes including Willy 

Wonka, Billionaire Boy and Little Bo Peep. The children 

took part in a ‘book swap’ and they had a wonderful time 

opening their new books.  

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come and Play 

Thank you to all of the parents 

who joined their children at the 

‘Come and Play’ session in EYFS. 

The children thoroughly 

enjoyed sharing their classroom 

with their grown-ups. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Nose Day 

We had a very successful bake sale to raise money 

for Comic Relief.  The children (and staff!) enjoyed a 

tasty treat or two! 

 

 

 

DT Challenge – Road Signs 

The children created some wonderful 

designs for the road signs in the village. 

Local residents came into school and chose 

the winning designs that will be included on 

new speed signs for Askwith village. 

 

 

 

 

 

Coding Club 

The children really enjoyed 

coding club. They coded 

Micro:Bits to create 

pedometers and write their 

names with LED lights

. 

 

 

Dance Competition 

A group of children took 

part in a dance 

competition. They all 

danced to ‘Firework’ by 

Katy Perry. Their dances 

were extremely creative 

and well-rehearsed. We 

will find out the results 

after Easter! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Multi-sports Club 

Our Premier Sports coach ran a multi-

sports club where the children built 

their teamwork skills and resilience. 

They all had a lot of fun!  

 

 

 

 

 

Gardening Club 

Gardening club has been 

really popular this term. The 

children have planted peas, 

broad beans and lettuce. They 

are looking forward to 

planting some sunflowers in 

the summer term.   

 

 

 



 


